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The Village Board recently recognized outgoing Village Manager Dave 
Niemeyer for his seven years of service to Tinley Park, as well as his 38 years 
of service to Illinois local government. 
 
"It's been an honor working for this great community," Niemeyer said. "I can't 
really think of a better way to cap my city manager career. It's everything I 
expected and more." 
 
Congrats Dave, and we wish you the best in your next adventure! 


